Meeting Highlights

CAPE ELIZABETH TOWN COUNCIL  
Regular Meeting # 10-2013
Cape Elizabeth Town Hall

Monday, May 13, 2013 
7:00 p.m. 
Liquor Licenses were approved for the Inn by the Sea and the Local Buzz 
Jim Tasse was appointed to fill an unexpired term on the Conservation Commission (12/31/13

Vacancies were filled on the Voter Registration Appeals Board 
The Democratic Town Committee has nominated Nolan L. Reichl, 1 Rock Crest Drive and alternate Karen M. Hessel, 45 Wildwood Drive.

The Republican Town Committee has nominated Martin J. Sheehan, 18 Star Road and alternate Janet M. Staples, 27 Trundy Road.

The terms are effective immediately for a term to expire May 13, 2016.

Miniature Golf Request in BA Zone     

The town received a request from Carl Dietrich to consider permitting miniature golf courses in the BA Zone.  It was voted to not refer the request to the planning board.  3 in favor of referral , 4 against. 
Day Camps     

The town council   referred this to the ordinance committee and set a public hearing on Monday, June 10, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. at the Cape Elizabeth Town Hall with proper notice thereof. 

Proposed Amendments to the Subdivision Ordinance     

The town council set a public hearing on Monday, June 10, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. at the Cape Elizabeth Town Hall with proper notice thereof.
Proposed Amendments Related to Responsibilities of the Conservation Commission     

The town council set a public hearing on Monday, June 10, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. at the Cape Elizabeth Town Hall with proper notice thereof.

Renewal Lease for Building  326 at Fort Williams Park     

The lease was approved. 
Shore Road Sidewalk Estimate     

The town council approved an expenditure of not to exceed $107,000 from the unallocated general fund balance and authorized the work to proceed.  
Proposed Ordinance Committee Review of Vendor Sales at Fort Williams Park.  

The ordinance committee was charged with reviewing ordinance issues relating to supervision of vendor locations at Fort Williams Park.  Any such review shall include participation from representatives of the Fort Williams Advisory Commission. 
      Citizen Opportunity for Discussion of Items Not on the Agenda
      Eric Frehm spoke on concerns regarding the Spurwink Rod and Gun Club. 
The town council was shown new tables to be ordered to replace the council dais.  Six tables will be ordered that will be available for both formal meetings and for workshops and other events.  The regular setup for council meetings will be three tables with wiring for power and microphones. 
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